
No Oldham Airport 

PO Box 373 

Crestwood , KY 40014 

(502) 225-6211 

Oldham County Homeowners Associations 

Dear Homeowner Associations: 

Oldham County is currently attempting to build an airport.  While this might have been a 

good idea 10 years ago, when the county was less populated, it is not a good idea now. 

The Airport Board has announced three proposed airport sites to the public, but there is 

evidence that another site may be in consideration as well.  Frankly, we just don’t know 

where the final site will be.  Regardless of where it is built, the noise levels will go up in 

Oldham County, and the price of homes near the airport will go down.  An airport opens 

up the possibility of higher property taxes if an airport taxing district is created.  While 

we may be uncertain which airport site will be the final selection, NOA is convinced that 

most residents do not want the negative impacts of a general aviation airport. 

No Oldham Airport —NOA—is a grassroots organization dedicated to protecting the 

property values of homeowners in Oldham County .  It seeks to stop the building of an 

airport and have the current airport board dissolved..  Only then, will homeowners be 

able to breathe easier.  Through public education, persuasion, appeals to local, state and 

federal representatives, even litigation—if required-- NOA intends to accomplish its 

goals. 

We will need financial assistance to pursue a comprehensive media campaign and retain 

legal representation, if that is necessary.  We respectfully request that each homeowners 

association make a contribution to NOA.   We believe that collectively we can 

accomplish what individuals, or individual neighborhoods, cannot.   

NOA would also like your support in asking your homeowners to sign a petition against 

an Oldham County Airport .  The petition is available at www.nooldhamairport.com.   At 

this website, individuals can also keep fully informed about the airport initiative. 

Maintaining the property values of its residents is one of the top priorities of any 

homeowners association.  We believe that our actions are consistent with that priority.  

We hope we can count on you for financial support.  You may send any contributions to:  

NOA, P.O. Box 373 Crestwood, KY  40014. 

Thank you for your support, 

  

Jan Jasper,  

President of the Grand Dell Homeowners Association 



NOA Representative 

 


